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DO NOT APPROVE the Hills of Gold wind farm!! It is clear and simple.
The impact on the local communities, families, farmers and future
farmers, businesses and not to mention the increased damage to the
local roads and the native vegetation that will be destroyed in the
process. 
These local families and residents do not deserve this years of
disruption, stress and ongoing issues this project will create. Simply, DO
NOT APPROVE this project.

Regards,
Robert Delforce.




